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WA State Governor Inslee criticized the killing entire wolf packs at the behest of the livestock
industry - but the Washington Department of Fish & Wildlife is full-steam ahead on planning
"post-delisting" wolf management. Despite the fact that the wolf population growth in the state has
plateaued in recent years. The Department of Fish & Wildlife needs to resolve the significant
problems associated with its current wolf-killing regime, and must not even consider
"post-delisting" management (i.e. hunting), as it is wildly inappropriate.
 


